
From: Fred Meissner [mailto:frederik.d.meissner@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 8:27 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Seacoast Reliability Project 

 
Pamela Monroe, 

 

I would like to comment “no” on this project going forward. 

 

Fred Meissner 

79 Newmarket Road 

Durham, NH 03824 
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